

January 23, 2018

Dr. P. Ogborne

Mrs. J. Grant

Mr. N. Ogborne VP - Intermediate

Mr. D. Park
Director of Development

Dear Parents: The junior boys' basketball team will be participating at the ACSI Basketball Tournament in North York on Monday, February 5th. The tournament will be held at Cornerstone Montessori Prep School, which located at 33 Mallard Rd. in North York. We will be leaving the school at 7:35 a.m. sharp and will return by 3:45 p.m. We will be travelling by school bus. Players should bring black shorts and red gym shirts. The school will provide the basketball shirts. They will need to bring healthy snacks, a disposable lunch, and plenty to drink. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at kderr@pickeringcs.on.ca. Thank you. Yours in His service, K. De Mr. K. Derr (ACSI Junior Boys' Basketball Tournaments) permission to participate on Monday, Feb 5/18 I do not give permission to participate on Monday, Feb 5/18 I would like to attend the tournament, and will join the team on the bus I would be willing to take pictures with the school's camera. Yes No Parent's Signature Date

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120** FAX: 905.427.0211